
PUBLIC NOTICE 
 

OFFICE OF THE ATTORNEY GENERAL 
CHARITABLE ADVISORY COUNCIL 

EXECUTIVE COMMITTEE 
 
This is to advise that the Attorney General’s Charitable Advisory Council’s 
Executive Committee is scheduled to meet on Wednesday, December 16, 
2020, at 10:00 a.m. 
 
The meeting will be held and conducted via telephone conference. 
 
Members of the public wishing to participate should email 
tgeary@atg.state.il.us or call 312-909-4756 and a teleconference phone 
number will be provide.  
 
Members of the public wishing to comment during the meeting are asked 
share their name prior to sharing any comment.  

The Executive Committee Meeting will begin at 10:00 a.m. 
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